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Nighttime girder installation activities 
UPDATED: July 5, 2024 

On June 17, a six-month full closure of Front Street between Begbie Street and E. Columbia Street was implemented 
to install steel girders and build the new bridge deck between the bridge foundation south of Columbia Street and the 
in-river foundation near the New Westminster shoreline. 

As much as possible, girder installation activities over Front Street will be completed during daytime hours; however, 
in some instances, this work may need to occur at night. 

Starting on July 8 and continuing intermittently for approximately two weeks, crews will be conducting nighttime 
girder installation activities. This work must be performed at night to align with railway operations.  

Nearby residents may hear intermittent noise associated with the installation and bolting of the girders.  

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting July 8, 2024 and continuing 
intermittently for approximately two 
weeks.  

 

Hours of Work 
Between 8:00 p.m. and 7:00 a.m.  
 
Construction activities resulting in periods of noise 
will be intermittent and continue throughout the 
night. Some noisy work may take place on Sundays. 

 

Traffic  
More information about the current six-
month closure of Front Street is available 
here and on the Current Works page of 
the Project website.   

 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear some noise while girders 
are lifted and bolted into place. We appreciate your 
patience while we complete this work.   

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For 
more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 

 

mailto:pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
https://www.pattullobridgereplacement.ca/app/uploads/sites/637/2024/06/PBR-FCP-COM-NOT-20240603-Six-month-closure-of-Front-Street.pdf
mailto:info@fcgp.ca
http://www.pattullobridgereplacement.ca/

